To:

From:

Date:

Re:

Town Village of Harrison
Inter-Office Memorandum

Ronald Belmont, Supervisor/Mayor & Members of the Town Board
Maureen MacKenzie/Comptrolier

December 9, 2020

Town Board Meeting December 17, 2020

On behalf of Nina Marraccini, Director of Community Services,
we are pleased to inform you that we have received the following
donation for the Harrison Food Pantry:

Bradley Y Smith $ 25,000

We are requesting authorizaton to accept this generous gift.



